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Beloved Clergy and Congregation of the Diocese of Sydney.
Grace and peace from our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ

As part of the process of reforming the Diocese of Sydney, HH Pope Tawadros Il has blessed and
requested amendments be made to the Diocese Constitution and Property Trust Act.

The Papal committee that visited the diocese In November 2019 highly recommended that the
Constitution be amended from sole Trustee to a board of trustees

The Government has made it clear that they strongly recommend that the constitution and
Property Trust act be amended and a board of trustee be established instead of a sole trustee

These proposed amendments will provide greater stability for the future of the Diocese of Sydney
from both a financial and management perspective.

We welcome your valuable views and opinions which should be expressed in a Christ-like manner,
without personal attacks or emotion.

*Following early feedback received from the congregation and discussions with Diocese clergy
regarding the draft documents, revised drafts will be circulated shortly in both English and Arabic.
The period for feedback has also been extended until Monday 7 December. *

May Christ our Lord bless the service of HG Bishop Daniel and all the Clergy for the edification of
His Church.

May our gracious Lord bless the lives of our congregation through the prayers of HH Pope
Tawadros Il

May the Lord also bless erery work done for the glory of his name,

Nt T e,

HE Metropolitan Tadros
Metropolitan of Port Said
Papal Delegate to the Diocese of Sydney




